
 

 

 
 

 

 

        

Wednesday 24th November 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

This Christmas we will be teaming up with Barnsley Hospice for 

some festive fun and taking part in a Sponsored Reindeer Run to 

raise Money for them and our school. The Hospice team have been 

in and spoken to the children to explain how important their 

donations are and how they are used.  

 

The Reindeer Run will be on Wednesday 1st December. Each class 

will be given a time slot to complete their run on the school 

playground. There’s no need for you to worry about costumes as 

the Children will be given their own set of Reindeer antlers and a 

red nose provided by Barnsley Hospice.  

 

Please return your sponsor sheet and money in an envelope to your 

child’s class teacher by Monday 6th December. 

 

If you would like more information, see the Barnsley Hospice website:  

https://www.barnsleyhospice.org/ 

 

 

Kind regards  

 

  
 

Mrs K Wakefiel 

Principal 

 


